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11th December, 2024 

Dear Principal Lo, 

We are writing because the Student Union would like to help Global 
Education Support to raise money for motivated and qualified students.  We 
think our ideas will help solve some problems for the poor students there.  

 

The parents do not have enough money and the students do not have enough 
stationery or books because they live in low-income households.  Moreover, 
the schools are very dirty because they are too old and do not have much 
money to rebuild them.  Furthermore, the schools are too cold in winter and 
too hot in summer because they cannot provide students with any heaters or 
air-conditioners.  

 

We want to volunteer by tutoring others in my free time or mentoring other 
students to help them realize their full potential.  We would like to donate 
stationery and books.  We believe we can help by providing essential 
resources to empower children’s journeys. 

We hope you will be able to help us organize the charity events. 

Yours sincerely, 
Cessie Mak 

Chairman of the Student Union      



 

 


